

MEMO# 10460

November 9, 1998

DRAFT INSTITUTE COMMENT LETTER ON ROTH IRA GUIDANCE

[10460] November 9, 1998 TO: PENSION COMMITTEE No. 77-98 PENSION OPERATIONS ADVISORY COMMITTEE No. 60-98 OCTOBER 22 ROTH IRA MEETING ATTENDEES RE: DRAFT INSTITUTE COMMENT LETTER ON ROTH IRA GUIDANCE

Attached is

the draft copy of the Institute's comment letter to the Internal Revenue Service regarding Roth IRA proposed regulations, Notice 98-49 and Notice 98-50. Please review it and send us your comments by COB Tuesday November 17, 1998. You may fax your comments to my attention at (202) 326-5841 or email me at ricard@ici.org. In addition, you may call me at (202) 218- 3563 or Russ Galer at (202) 326-5835 to discuss the comment letter. We appreciate your attention to this matter. Kathryn A. Ricard Assistant Counsel Attachment

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.